RRS Meeting Minutes
Tuesday 24th January 2023

· All children asked to check that they have the correct Power of the Month (Have a go) and SHANARRI of the Month (Active) for January on display in their classroom.

· Mrs Bruce spoke to the committee about the Articles of the Month and showed the display cards she has made and forwarded to the staff. All children were asked to make sure that they are displayed and discussed in class.

· [bookmark: _GoBack]The LBPS walking bus logo was created by the committee: Travel with us, we’re the walking bus. Posters were created to share with parents and pupils in the January newsletter. Posters will also be displayed around school and on our notice board.

· Safety equipment for the walking bus campaign were chosen and a list will be given to Mrs Webster so that it can be ordered as soon as possible. 

· Mrs Webster has asked if we would like to contribute to the school newsletter. The committee have decided on the information they wish to share: Articles of the month, Walking Bus Campaign, Reaccreditation in March for Gold Award and Foodbank updates. Mrs Bruce to collate information and send to Mrs Webster.

Next meeting
Tuesday 21st February at 9.45am in the STEM room

Agenda
· Prepare for reaccreditation visit in March. What do we want to say? 
